
From: Hubbard, Mark (Cllr)  

Sent: 24 April 2013 13:25 

To: Atkins, Charlotte 

Subject: Re: Applications in the Central Ward 

 

Dear Charlotte, 

Happy for you to proceed to delegated decision on both of these. 

Best wishes 

Mark Hubbard 

Councillor - Central Ward 

Leader, It's Our County 

On 24 Apr 2013, at 11:30, "Atkins, Charlotte" <catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Councillor Hubbard, 

I am emailing you regarding the following applications in your Ward: 

130882/L – Replace exterior signage at Lloyds TSB, High Town, Hereford.  The consultation period expires on 16th 

May 2013.  The application is for the same proposal as the recent application for Advertisement Consent (130255/A), 

which was granted.  The building is Grade II listed and the site is within the Central Conservation Area and the 

Hereford Area of Archaeological Interest.  No comments have been received to date, but there were no objections to 

the previous Advertisement Consent application.  I consider that a delegated decision would be most appropriate and 

unless I hear from you by 1st May to the contrary I will assume that this is acceptable. 

Please note that the submitted information, forms and plans can be viewed on the Council's website at 

http://news.herefordshire.gov.uk/housing/planning/58286.aspx?ID=130882&NoSearch=True 

  

130724/A - Signage on existing fascia and 2 x projecting signs at Monsoon, 10-11, High Town, Hereford. The 

consultation period expires on 9th May 2013.  The building is Grade II listed and the site is within the Central 

Conservation Area and the Hereford Area of Archaeological Interest. The proposals relate to the relocation of 

Accessorize to share the Monsoon premises.   No objections have been received from the Traffic Manager and the 

CCTV Officer.  Listed Building Consent is also required for the signage and the applicant's agent has been advised 

accordingly. I consider that a delegated decision would be most appropriate and unless I hear from you by 1st May to 

the contrary I will assume that this is acceptable. 

Please note that the submitted information, forms and plans can be viewed on the Council's website at 
http://news.herefordshire.gov.uk/housing/planning/58286.aspx?ID=130724&NoSearch=True 

Do contact me if you wish to discuss the matter further. 

  

Kind regards 

Charlotte Atkins, Senior Planning Officer 

Herefordshire Council | PO Box 230 | Blueschool House, Blueschool Street | Hereford | HR1 2ZB 
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